
Protected Health Information: 

 

The Ventura County Fire District provides pre-hospital medical care and as such is  
subject to both the Federal HIPAA and California’s Confidentiality of Medical Information  
Act (CCMIA). Protected health information that is generated by the District will not be  
released without a properly completed District “Authorization for Use and Disclosure of  
Protected Health Information and Records” form, or a subpoena that includes a Notice  
to Consumer with proof of service, or court order.  
 
You can view the ‘Guide to Public Records’ document and access the ‘Authorization for  
Use and Disclosure of Protected Health Information and Records’ form on the web at:  
www.vcfd.org/publicrecords . 
 

http://www.vcfd.org/publicrecords

